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     We had the Lord’s Supper on the first Sunday as usual. 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

     

  
     Pastor Grayson from Bangkok preached on April 13th.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

         We lift up the name of Jesus on every Sunday.      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

         Our member, Mike, preached on the first Sunday.      
      

 
 

 

 

     
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

          Pastor John from Bangkok preached on April 27th. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

         We always have a good fellowship at lunch time .  
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Sunday Worship 

 To e  
 

 

SILA INTERNATIONAL BAPTIST CHURCH 

คริสตจกัรศิลาสากลแบบ๊ติสต ์

 
LOVE GOD, LOVE THE CHURCH AND LOVE OTHERS. 

 
Matthew 28:19-20 

 

Edition:  April 2025 



 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      
   

    
 

 
 

           Our member, Mike, taught the Bible on April 2nd.    

 

 

 
         
 

   
 

 
 

 
 
 

        Ian let us discuss about the Beattitudes from Matthew 5.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          1st time of Easter egg hunt for the children. 

 

           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   They learned that God gave His wisdom to King Solomon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   
 

 
 

 

       Our member, Ian, taught on April 9th,16th  and 23rd.    

 
                         

 
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   Our member, Ryan, taught from John 1:1-3 on April 30th.   

 
    
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
        They learned that the resurrection of Jesus is true. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     They made crowns and wore them like King Solomon. 

Children’s Class  
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       Pastor Curt with Pastor David Edgell in Virginia    
 

 

 

         
 

   
 

 

 

 
 
 

Sharing our ministry with a class at FBC, Suffolk, Va.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Night out For Missions – Suffolk First Baptist Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
    

 

Sharing our ministry to Kingwood First Baptist Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 
      Sharing our ministry with First Baptist Suffolk, Va. 

 

                         
 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
    Having. Lunch with Pastor Martin and Carrie Chappell  
 

    
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Pui cooked amazing Thai food at the Night Out for Missions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
       

 Advance Sunday School Class at Kingwood FBC 

Visiting Churches 
 To e  

 
 



How to give to Thailand Missions Prayer Requests: 

 

 

               

1. For Khon Kaen to be receptive to the Gospel. 

2. Pastor Curt to raise support to be a full-time pastor. 

3. Operation Christmas Child to reach many souls.  

4. Raise money to build an auditorium. ($75,000) 

 
 

 

 
 

        Greetings from the mission field! I hope this message 

finds you well. April was a very busy month as we traveled 

through the United States visiting several churches. We 

had the opportunity to share about our ministry in Thailand 

and the vision God has given us. I want to sincerely thank 

each of you who welcomed us, opened your churches to 

us, and supported us with your prayers, offerings and 

encouragement. Your kindness truly means a lot. 

Back in Thailand, the ministry has continued to grow. 

Attendance has been steady, and we’ve had guest pastors 

and church members step up to help while I’ve been away. 

They’ve been a great blessing, filling in where needed and 

keeping the work moving forward. 

Through our nonprofit, Narrow Road Gospel Ministry, 

we’ve begun raising monthly support. My hope and prayer 

is to transition into full-time pastoral ministry so I can 

focus fully on shepherding the church and reaching the 

lost. Right now, my teaching job limits the time I can give 

to ministry. I believe God is calling us to take this next 

step, and I’m asking for your help to make it possible. 

Would you prayerfully consider becoming a monthly 

supporter?  We are asking: 200 people to give $25/month 

or 100 people to give $50/month. This support would 

provide a salary and allow me to serve full-time in the 

church and community here in Thailand. 

We also have some exciting family news! Our son was 

accepted into Kyoto University of Advanced Science in 

Japan, where he will study business. This is a huge 

blessing, as he’ll be just 5½ hours away from us instead of 

24 hours away in the U.S. Please pray for him as we 

prepare for his move in September. 

Thank you all so much for your continued prayers, your 

giving, and your heart for the Gospel. Thailand remains 

one of the most unreached areas in Southeast Asia, and 

your partnership is helping us shine the light of Christ in a 

dark place. May the Lord bless you richly 

Your servant in Christ, 

Curt Mathis 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*All donations are tax-deductible. 

GIVE BY CHECK: 

1. Make check to: Narrow Road Gospel Ministry Inc. 
2. In the memo section write: Thailand Missions 

3. Mail to: 
Narrow Road Gospel Ministry Inc. 
3543 Tree Lane 

Kingwood, Texas 77339 

GIVE via QR code: 

Scan the QR code and follow the prompts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Zeffy  
 

 

 

 

         If you have any questions you can contact Pat 

Cammarata at: 

Kingwood First Baptist Church 

3500 Woodland Hills Drive 

Kingwood, Texas 77339 

 

 
  

Curt Mathis 

445 M1  

            Tambon Sila, Muang Khon Kaen 

            Khon Kaen, Thailand 40000 

Phone: +66 65-226-1073 or (Skype) 832-548-4973 

Email: silainterbc@gmail.com 

Facebook: @SIBCKhonKaen 

Website: www.silainterbc.com 
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From the Pastor: 

 

Sponsoring Church 

Personal contact information 


